BREMER-WAVERLY LAW ENFORCEMENT BOARD

111 4™ Street N.E.
Waverly, lowa 50677
Monday, March 9, 2015
PRESENT ABSENT GUESTS
Mr. Ken Kammeyer Mr. Jay Ranard
Mr. Tim Neil Mr. Dave Reznicek
Mr. Dan McKenzie
Chief Richard Pursell
Sheriff Dan Pickett

Chairman Neil called the meeting to order at 9:00 AM on Monday, March 9, 2015.
Mr. Kammeyer moved to approve the agenda, 2™ by Mr. McKenzie. All ayes; motion carried.

Mr. Kammeyer moved to approve the February 9, 2015 minutes, 2" by Mr. McKenzie. All ayes;
motion carried.

Sheriff Pickett presented the treasurers report. Mr. Kammeyer moved to approve as presented, 2" by
Mr. McKenzie. All ayes; motion carried.

Old Business
Sheriff Pickett updated the board on the water leak in the basement. The leak was located on a control
module and line that goes to the shower head in the jail cell above. Both were replaced along with the
ceiling tiles in the basement.

Sheriff Pickett updated the board on the thermostats. The thermostats can be replaced by a different
manufacturer using the current wiring, although a new sensor would have to be installed to interface with
that manufacturer.

New Business

Sumner Police Department requested permission to add an additional computer to the mobile data
computer network owned by the LEC. The board agreed that they can connect without any fees.

Chairman Neil set the next meeting for April 13, 2015 at 0900.
Mr. McKenzie moved to adjourn. Carried.

Respectfully,

Dan Pickett
Secretary/ Treasurer




